
Be Safe Out There! Realtor®
Safety Week

September 13-19 is Realtor Safety Week

It’s Realtor® Safety Week and the National Association of
Realtors® (NAR) wants to remind its members that this is the
perfect time to start focusing on best practices for ensuring
your personal safety as well as your clients’ safety, home and
office safety, and more.

To  help  you  do  so,  NAR  has  revamped  its  Realtor®  safety
website:  www.realtor.org/safety.  It  has  a  lot  of  great
resources for you to use to help build safety awareness year-
round, so make sure to check it out and bookmark it.

Safety Resources from RMLS™
We offer a Selling Safe brochure for you to give to your
clients.  If  you’d  like  some  of  these  brochures,  you  may
request them free of charge (if you’re an RMLS™ subscriber) by
e-mailing communications (at) rmls (dot) com.

We also want to know about any safety incidents that you
encounter  so  we  can  get  the  word  out  to  the  12,000+
subscribers  of  RMLS™  in  Oregon  &  Southern  Washington.  To
report such incidents, please e-mail Kelly.m (at) rmls (dot)
com.
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